
COSTA EXTENDS THE SUSPENSION OF ITS CRUISES UNTIL JUNE 30

May 4, 2020

Genoa, May 4, 2020 - Costa announces the further suspension of its cruises until June 30, 2020. Due to the continuation of the emergency situation
linked to the global pandemic of Covid-19 and with the continuation of containment measures such as closing ports and restrictions on the movement
of people which do not actually allow to operate, the Company extends the suspension to the whole month of June.

Costa Crociere is taking steps to inform both travel agents and guests affected by the changes. They will be guaranteed a reprotection in accordance
with the applicable legislation, which offers the greatest guarantee in this contingency situation.


